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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department took time out to give back to the community on 
Friday, December 4

th
, during the Community Teddy Bear Giveaway. This event 

occurred at various daycare centers throughout the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 
Fort Lauderdale Police Officers distributed several hundred teddy bears and dolls to the 
children at these daycare centers. The teddy bears were donated to our police 
department by children who attend Falcon Cove Middle School located in the City of 
Weston. 
 
Members of the Fort Lauderdale Police Department strive to foster strong relationships 
with our community.  This event was designed to strengthen positive relationships 
between public safety officials and our youth. 
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